
Uniform Ordering FAQ’s 
 

Are we having the same style as last year? 

Yes, we are keeping the same style for this year. 

What if my child played Travel last year and is now Premier?  Do I need to order a new uniform? 

No, if the uniform still fits your child you are all set.  The only additional requirement for a Premier Kit is 
that you order a warm up jacket and pant, if you do not already have one. 

Is payment due at the time of ordering 

Yes, payment is due at the time of ordering in the form of cash or check.  The order form must also be 
signed by a parent or guardian 

Do we have to order now for the spring season? 

Yes, all jerseys must be ordered now in order to get them in time for the spring season.  The jerseys are 
all custom made.   

Do you accept credit cards for payment? 

No, cash or check to Lakefront Soccer Club ONLY 

When will we receive our order? 

We anticipate orders to be received by the end of March.  They are all sent to Lakefront.  We then sort 
and distribute to the team via the team manager. 

Do we know if we will be continuing this style past this year? 

At this time, we do not have any plans on changing the design, as this is a custom design for our club 
only. 

Are items exchangeable or returnable? 

No, all orders are final.  Please make sure to utilize the sizing charts.  You are sizing for the spring 
season, so please allow for growth. 

 

 


